
Sixth Grade Science - Mr. Wion - Room 113 

 

Welcome to Curriculum Night! Welcome to 6
th
 grade Science!  

My name is Mike Wion and I am looking forward to an exciting year at 

BWIS! I know that working together we can help make this a year of 

growth and success for your child/children.  

 

My goal is to create a classroom environment that will help students: 

 

 Build a solid science vocabulary 

 Gain a strong understanding of key scientific principles and 

topics 

 Use mathematics to solve scientific problems 

 See science as worthwhile and meaningful in everyday life 

 See how science is related to other classes 

 Develop critical thinking skills and the ability to think 

creatively and solve real-life problems 

 Identify Ohio wildlife and Ohio contributions to science 

 

Curriculum 

 

-Science Inquiry  

-Science Fair Opportunities 

-Earth Science - Minerals, Rocks, and Soil 

-Physical Science - The Nature of Matter, Potential and Kinetic                         

                                Energy, and Linear Motion 

-Life Science - Cells 

  

6
th

 Grade Outdoor School 

 

Sixth graders will have the opportunity to attend Heartland Outdoor 

School this year. The trip will be April 30 – May 3, 2019. It provides a 

great educational experience. Information regarding the trip will be sent 

home throughout the year. Please contact me with any questions you 

have. Heartland’s website is: heartlandoe.com 

 

 



Communication 

 

If you have a concern or question please contact me. E-mail is the 

quickest way to contact me but feel free to send in a note or give me a 

call.  

 My e-mail address is: mikewion@bwls.net 

 The office number is 740-965-7800 and my extension is 3113. 

 I do use “remind 101” at times to send reminders or notifications  

Please follow the instructions on the remind sheet if interested. 

 The Intermediate School Website is: 

     bwls.net/bigwalnutintermediateschool_home.aspx 

 

Please visit the website and click on “Online Classrooms.”  

This allows you to check assignments, projects, and messages I have 

posted. You will also find information for Outdoor School here.  

 

 

You can check grades through Parent Portal. You will find this in the  

Parents/Community section of our school’s website. The office can 

provide you with login information.  

 

I look forward to a great year with you!   

Thanks for all that you do! 

Sincerely, 

Mike Wion 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Big Walnut 

 

 
Inspire and Guide 

http://www.bwls.net/bigwalnutintermediateschool_home.aspx

